Residential Trash Collection Changes Over Thanksgiving Holiday

There will be no residential trash collection on Thursday, November 24th or Friday, November 25th

due to the Thanksgiving holiday. Only residential customers with regularly scheduled trash collection
day on Thursday will be affected.

Regularly scheduled collection routes will

Thursday residential Thanksgiving week trash resume the week after Thanksgiving.

customers: collection will be: Thanks for r ration
North of 23rd St./Clinton Pkwy. Tuesday, November 22, 2011 anxs 1or your cooperation.

South of 23rd St./Clinton Pkwy. Wednesday, November 23, 2011

City of Lawrence

For more information contact the Solid Waste Division at 832-3032 PUBLIC WORKS

or visit www.lawrenceks.org/public_works/thanksgiving.
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Carts available to rent for trash and yard trimmings collection.

=2 Call the Solid
P 8 T - Waste Division

832-3032 — 832-3032

90 Gallon City Carts -
for $2.00 per month.

at 832-3032.

%, Printed on recycled paper with
& 30% post-consumer fiber.

65 Gallon City Carts ——
for $1.50 per month. :

Reduce litter and increase collection efficiency with clean, durable, wheeled carts with lids.
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